




5th June 2018
Dear Parents
Short inspection 15th May 2018
Please find attached the report form Mr Aelwyn Pugh HMI following last month’s short inspection. I am sure you will find the report celebrates St Martin’s and highlights what a wonderful school it continues to be.
Highlights
· St Martin’s continues to be a good school
· Leadership at every level in the school is strong
· Morale is very high
· Parents hold the school in high regard
· Pupils enjoy coming to school are taught well and make good progress
· Relationships between staff and pupils are excellent
· Governors are knowledgeable and committed
· The school’s curriculum is broad and balanced
· Safeguarding is effective
· High priority is given to ensuring the physical and mental health of all pupils and staff
Next steps
· Pupils to meet people from a wide range of faiths and cultures
· School website includes all the necessary up-to-date information
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am sure that you, like me, wish to thank everyone for their continued hard work in making St Martin’s the very special place it continues to be. Together, we will strive further to make St Martin’s an even better place for everyone. Congratulations and thank you to everyone.
Yours sincerely,

Mr P D Hallman
Headteacher
